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Cecil County Public Library to reopen renovated Perryville Branch 
 

Perryville, MD – Cecil County Public Library will complete a facility update of the Perryville 
Branch Library and reopen to the public on Saturday, July 27, 2024 with a brief ribbon cutting 
at 10am.    
 
The goals of this project were to maximize the Library’s layout for better zoning of age 
groups and activities; specifically in the after-school hours when serving students from area 
schools. The branch will add an enclosed Teen Room, 2 study rooms, for a total of 4, and will 
repurpose a computer lab into a Job & Technology center to support the needs of the 
community, especially the many veterans from the Perry Point VA Hospital who visit the 
Library for workforce development services and technology classes.  
 
“Perryville is one of the most heavily used branches in the system,” stated Rachel Wright, 
Interim Director of CCPL. “After 16 years of serving the community, the renovated Library will 
improve the experience for all users.” 
 
The Library appreciates the community partners who worked with us to continue to provide 
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Library programs and services during this project, including the Town of Perryville, Perryville 
Middle School and Perryville Police Outreach.  
 
The Friends Foundation of the Cecil County Public Library have contributed partial matching 
funds toward the project. CCPL thanks the public for their patience during this project and 
looks forward to welcoming the community back to the Perryville Branch Library.  

 
Community members are encouraged to follow and receive important news about this and 
upcoming projects by signing up for CCPL’s digital newsletter and following CCPL on 
Facebook. 
 


